From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:32:12 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, November 21, 2022 12:54 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-21

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Joanne Shonwise

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a senior citizen on a fixed pension and I pray the application to increase rates will be denied. The cost of living
these days is out of control. Last year, my heating bill for January 2022 went from $150 to $300!!! Our home’s
thermostat is consistently set at either 67*F or 68*F in the winter months. We freeze!! When I called Enbridge to
enquire about the increase I was told the rate changed from .23 per cubic meter to .35 per cubic meter! I honestly
don’t know how we will manage should there be another increase. Please, please deny this application for the sake
of not only seniors but everyone reeling from the remaining effects of the pandemic and the Russian/Ukraine war

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





